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Special Happenings 

• Tuesday, March 2nd was Dr. Seuss’ Birthday.  The children were read stories 

and did Cat-In-The-Hat art projects along with other “Seuss Projects.” 

 

• Wednesday, March 17th is St. Patrick’s Day!  We will try to find the 

Leprechaun again!!! Within our own classrooms. 

 

• We will celebrate Spring on Friday, March 19th.  Unfortunately, there is no 

teddy bear picnic this year but special projects are being planned. 

 

• We will be closed on Friday, April 2nd, due to Good Friday.  During the week 

of March 29th through April 1st we will be doing special Easter projects and 

activities. 

 

• During the week of April 12th through April 16th Small Wonders will have 

Spirit Week! Please dress your child accordingly for these days! 

o Monday, April 12th:  Crazy Hat and Headband Day 

o Tuesday, April 13th: Sports Day 

o Wednesday, April 14th: Pajama Day 

o Thursday, April 15th: Crazy Sock Day 

o Friday, April 16th: Red, White, & Blue Day 

 

• Schedule changes for the week of April 19th.  On Monday, April 19th we will 

be closed for Patriots Day.  The rest of the week, Tuesday – Friday, our 

hours will be 8AM – 4PM due to low enrollment/school vacation week.  

Reminder, if you plan on traveling, a negative COVID PCR test is required 

prior to returning to Small Wonders unless you had traveled to a state 

deemed “low risk” by the Massachusetts Department of Public Health.  

 



• Thursday, April 22nd is Earth Day!  During the week of April 19th through April 

23rd the teachers will be talking about “Going Green,” “Don’t be a litterbug,” 

and “Reduce, Reuse, Recycle.”  We also hope to do some planting in our 

garden. 

 

• We will be having a Spring Fundraiser (Jerry’s T’s) starting on Monday, 

March 29th and lasting through Friday, April 9th.  All profits will help to 

purchase Spring outdoor toys and equipment. 

 

Reminders 

• Please remember during this COVID time we encourage prompt pick up and 

drop off.  Siblings should not be playing in the center and hand sanitizing is 

encouraged when you enter the building. 

 

• Friday, April 2, 2021 closed for Good Friday. 

 

• Monday, April 19, 2021 closed for Patriots Day. 

 

Special Thanks 

We would like to thank all of you that have donated needed items that assist in 

making our preschool safe and clean.  This is greatly appreciated. 

Our May newsletter will have fall registration information in it, which at that time 

you will need to lock in your days for the Fall 2021 school year. 

Happy Spring and Easter to all our Small Wonders and their families! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Marilyn E. Bonner – Director 

Small Wonders Nursery & Daycare, Inc. 
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